

2nd December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 8 Extended After School Learning

I will be running extended after school learning for all Year 8s from 3.15pm to 4.15pm every week beginning on Monday 7th December 2020.

This is intended to help pupils with accessing various Learning Platforms or for them to catch up on any homework. Please complete the attached slip by return if you feel your child may be interested and I will then contact you regarding confirmation of a place.

If you require any further information, please do r	not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully	
Mr M Malone Class Teacher	
Year 8 Extended after school Learning	
Name of pupil	Tutor Group
Contact number	Collected/Walking
Signed	

